
 
Welcome to Mrs. Martin’s Art and Media Communications class. My contact information is 
(email or remind101 preferred): shana.martin@birdvilleschools.net or 817-547-8328. Art 1 
sign up for classroom reminders via Remind101 message system by texting @c1c10 in the 
text message box and 81010 as the receiving number. Sign up for Select Art 1 Remind 
message system by texting @selectart in the text message box and 81010 as the receiving 
number. 

 
*Art Fees* 
$20 year - Art I        
$50 year - Select Art I 
 
Please note art fees or payment arrangements are due by Friday, September 8, 2017. These 
fees cover consumables like papers, paint, ink, and more. It is important that the fees 
get in on time so that supplies can be ordered in time for classroom use. Checks are to 
be made payable to Birdville High School. If you have any questions, concerns, or need to 
make payment arrangements please contact me and we can find a solution for you. We do 
also have scholarships available to cover art fees and student supplies (see attached 
form). 
 

*Supplies* 
Students are required to have some supplies of their own as well as donating some for 

class use. All supplies should be available at Wal-Mart, Big Lots, Dollar Store, or 
Target. 

  
Student supplies (student keeps in classroom): 

Pencil 
Eraser 

12” ruler 
  

Supplies for class (give to teacher): 
  Box of gallon Ziplock bags -4th period 

2 Rolls of paper towels - 5th period 
Box of Tissues-6th period 

2 rolls of paper towels-7th period 
 
 

Please note that occasionally students will be asked to bring in, purchase, or collect 
items for projects as well. Once again, should there be any issue with obtaining supplies 

please contact me so we can find a solution for you. 
 
 

 
*Grading* 
Everything we do in class will be graded, and I mean everything. This includes daily 
progress grades, discussions, practices, and sketches. Since not all students enter the 
art room at the same level the first two assignments students are evaluated in order for 
me to gauge what level they are at. From then on all students are evaluated on personal 
development and growth from their prior work. In other words, students are expected to 
progressively improve their skills as the year goes on. All Projects are due on the date 
given and no late work is accepted without prior authorization. Students who turned the 
work in on time, finished or not, always have the opportunity to go back and 
complete/improve the work for a better grade. If there are extenuating circumstances on 
why an assignment will not be on time please be sure you discuss it with me prior to the 
due date. You can email me or have another student relay this information as well.  
 
Students who are failing will be assigned a mandatory tutorial/d-hall by me to make up 
missing/incomplete work. Understand this is for your benefit, not a punishment.  
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Students will have a sketchbook/folder in which all practices, sketches, and notes will 
be kept in. This will count as a test grade or sometimes daily grades at the end of each 
six weeks. All classes will have a portfolio due at the end of each semester. The 
portfolio will count as the last test grade for the 6 weeks as well as the exam grade. 
Art 1 portfolios are required to have 3 artworks while art 2-4 require 5 artworks.  

 
*Art Shows* 

There are several shows and competitions throughout the year such as V.A.S.E., Birdville 
High School Art Show, District Art Show, and possibly more.  You must have your portfolio 

finished and turned in on time to enter competitions. Any student in Select Art or 
wishing to carry on to any advanced or AP art class must compete in UIL competition 

(V.A.S.E. and Birdville HS Art Show). More information and deadlines will be given closer 
to shows/competitions. 

 
*Classroom expectations* 
Bullying, disrespectful behavior, theft, and destruction of art/property will not be 
tolerated! I like to feel safe and comfortable in my classroom and I want all my students 
to as well. This can be achieved simply by being respectful of all people, furniture, 
guidelines, and supplies in the art room. Dude, be nice. 
 

Consequences  
1st– verbal warning 

2nd– 15 min. d-hall and parent/coach contact 
3rd– 30 min d-hall and parent/coach contact 

4th- office referral 

The Earth without art is just “eh” 

      

Scan the above QR code to go directly to my webpage for information on fees, handouts, 
lessons, and other classroom information. 

There are many things to know about the art classes here, so if you have any questions 
feel free to see/contact me. 

----------------------------------Detach and return to Mrs. Martin--------------------------------- 

I have read all the above information and understand the expectations in Mrs. Martin’s classroom 
and that art fees or payment arrangements are due by Friday, September 8, 2017. 

Student Name: ________________________________________________ class period: __________ 

Student Signature ____________________________________________ date__________ 

Parent Signature _____________________________________________ date__________ 

Note to teacher: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 


